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‘Safe Bowls’ Update 17th October 2020 
 
The Government have now introduced a tier system for the Country, whilst the ESMBA await further 
updates from the DCMS and Sport England, the Management Committee have decided to err on the side 
of caution. With effect of 17th October 2020 the rules for clubs in the following tiers are as follows: 
 
Tier 1 Postcodes can continue as per the approved protocols. 
 
Tier 2 Postcodes can only allow single households or social bubbles per rink mat, these members MUST 
NOT mix with any other individuals. 
 
Tier 3 Postcodes Sport and physical activity can be played as per the guidance under Tier 2. 
 
These restrictions are put in place not just to protect the bowls family but the wider communities that we 
play and live in. We hope that these restrictions are only temporary and as soon as we have agreed 
procedures in place to play again, we will update you all. 
 


